
 Denholme Shared Church is a partnership of three denominations -  
Baptist, Church of England and the United Reformed Church.  

 
Address:  Denholme Shared Church, Keighley Road, Denholme BD13 4JT 

For further details contact Church Secretary: Mrs Judith Drake  
judithdrake47@gmail.com  01274 833603, 07946 829654 

  
The Church is also part of the Benefice of  

Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth and Denholme  
 

Benefice Administrator Helen Ludkin  
beneficehwcd@gmail.com 07788 848830 

Team Rector: Revd Richard Burge 01535 273758 
richard.burge@leeds.anglican.org  

Team Vicar: Revd Alison Young 01535 270687 
alison.wooding@leeds.anglican.org 

Associate Priest Revd Liz Moy 01535 645991  
zilyom@btinternet.com 

Curate: Revd Anna Lumb 07787 155970 
anna.lumb@leeds.anglican.org 

(Days off Richard – Saturday, Alison Thursday, Friday, Saturday, 
Liz – Monday & Thursday, Anna Saturday) 

Contributions for the Newsletter:   Judith Drake (details above) 

 See also our Facebook pages Denholme Shared Church or              
Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice 

http:www.denholmechurch.org.uk 

Email denholmechurch@gmail.com 

     

 
    

Donations or Regular Giving -  a  plate is provided for donations 
or envelopes during our services.   You can also send your gift to 
Denholme Shared Church Sort Code 30-63-55 account number 
56734560 but please include your name as a reference or we will 
be unable to thank you.  Cheques can be sent to the treasurer c/o 
Denholme Shared Church, Keighley Road, Denholme BD13 4JT              
   Thank You for your Gifts 

DENHOLME SHARED CHURCH 

Sunday 10th March 2024 

Three traditions - One Faith  

 

Loving God - Following Jesus - Serving Community 

 

Service for Mothering Sunday 

10.30am 
Janice Le Blancq 

 

 

Midweek Services on Wednesday 
10.00am BCP Eucharist at Cullingworth 

2.30pm Prayer and Cake at Harden                       
              Midweek Services daily on Facebook 

8am Morning Prayer, 5pm Evening Prayer, 9pm Night Prayer 
Join in or catch up later  

150 days of Psalms through Lent and Easter 
Richard will be reading through the Psalms every day until Sunday  

19 May Pentecost. Watch on the Benefice You Tube Channel 
“Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice” or Facebook 
There is easy access to Facebook and You Tube on the church website  

 

                          What’s Happening This Week 
Sunday 4.00-7.00pm - Meet and Eat 
Wednesday 10.00-12.00noon - Place of Welcome at the DMI  
Community Centre  
Thursday 7.00-8.45pm - Denholme Voices 
Friday 9.15-11.15am - Little Stars 
Saturday 2.00-4.30pm - Denholme Voices Spring Sing  
(Tuesdays and Thursday Lent Groups - see inside for full details 



 
Prayers for this Week  

• Pray for our churches and that the Holy Spirit will lead us to a 
deeper understanding of a growing relationship with God; 

• Pray for those suffering in Gaza, and that political leaders may 
find a way to bring peace and stability to the region.  Pray also for 
Ukraine as the war continues to cause hardship and loss of life ; 

• On Mothering Sunday give thanks for the blessings of family life 
and pray for all who care for young children in the family home;  

•  Pray for those who were regular members of our congregation 
and can no longer attend because of illness or infirmity;   

• Pray for those grieving the loss of a loved one and those  
remembering painful anniversaries. 

 
 
MEET AND EAT - every Sunday 4.00-7.00pm.   
Pop in for a warm drink, hot meal and  
good company.  
 

Wednesday 29th May 2024 – Trip to Holme Pierrepont Hall and 
Southwark Minster. Cost will be £40 which will include refreshments 
on arrival, admission to the Hall and gardens, tour of the Hall and 
will be followed by a visit to Southwell Minster. Contact Janice to 
book 

Denholme Voices Spring Sing Saturday 16 
March 2.00-4.30pm - come along for tea 
and cakes, various stalls, tombola and 
crafting table. It’s free entry and you will 
be entertained by the choir and invited 
to join in with some Sing Along Favourites.   

Next Sunday 17 March  
Morning Worship Chris Wilcock  

 

Race Night Friday 5 April - your opportunity to become an owner of a 
race horse or perhaps a sponsor of one of the races.  A race costs £10 
and horses are £2.50.  Please see Janice if you are interested.  It’s  
always a fun evening with a pie and peas supper.  Tickets for the  
event will be available soon.  
 

Lent, Holy Week and Easter - pick up a copy of the leaflet 
with all the information about Lent, Holy Week and  
Easter. The Lent course following the film ‘Chocolate’  is 
on Tuesday evenings at 7.00pm at St Saviour’s, Harden 
and Thursday mornings at 10.30am at St. Matthew’s,  

Wilsden.   There is still time to join in for the last two sessions. 

Good Friday Messy Church 29 March 10.30am - it’s 
during the school holidays so please 
share the date and time with any 
young families who may be  
interested in coming along.  An  
opportunity to hear the Easter story and join in with 
Easter crafts, finishing with a pizza lunch.  

 

Donations for tea/coffee - the charity for March   
Zephaniah Trust 

Forthcoming Dates for the Diary 
Saturday 16 March Denholme Voices Spring Sing 2.00-4.30pm 
Friday 29 March Easter Messy Church 10.30-12.30pm 
Sunday 31 March 6.40am Easter Morning Sunrise Service and at 
10.30am Morning Worship  
Friday 5 April Race Night 7.00pm  
Saturday 27 April Gift Day and Coffee Morning  
Sunday 19 May Church Annual General Meeting  
Sunday 19 May Churches Together Pentecost Praise 4.00pm  
St Saviour’s 


